

KNOWING GOD . LIVING FREELY . LOVING ALL

Dear WGBC Community:

As we move into the holiday season and as the state and our county make changes to Covid regulations, our desire is to move forward with wisdom and care.

After prayer and discussion, your church staff has determined to stop all progress toward supporting inside gatherings at the church campus for the foreseeable future. Additionally, staff will limit time in the office to only that which is truly necessary. However, we are always available by phone and e-mail!

Our in-person Sunday worship service and livestreams will continue with no changes at this time. When bad weather strikes, we may cancel the outdoor gathering portion, but will still stream our Sunday worship service at the usual time.

Finally, online-based events like the Sunday Conversation will press on as is!

Blessings family. We welcome your thoughts, comments, and questions as always.

Mark